
West Vancouver Schools hosted another VERY successful Canadian Universities Event last night at WVSS with

over 600 in attendance fromWVSS/Sentinel/Rockridge and Collingwood.

Parents/students and university reps were very happy with the CUE turn out.

Big thanks to all the volunteers who did such an amazing job of organizing this event!



Rockridge Volleyball Program Event held last week. It was a fantastic night and it bonded the entire program.

Congratulations and thanks to Athletic Director, Moreno Stefanon for his time and dedication in making this

such a great night. The girls and parents also appreciated this exciting start to our season.





"Get your tickets at https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/cde45b83-40f1-4342-bb46-220fb1f234e8"





It is important to our staff to keep parents informed about expectations around Personal Digital Devices. To

date, students and staff have worked together to raise the expectations around PDD which has translated to

more engaged classrooms. Thank you for continuing to have these conversations at home and providing

structure to manage screen time with our students at home too.


